
Reporting Changes in Registration 

Changes in mailing address, name or tax ID must first be made with NJ Division of 
Revenue and NJSTART. Additionally, an email must be sent to the Language Services Section 
providing specifics on all changes(s). The Registry of Interpreting Resources will be updated once 
Language Services can confirm change(s) with the NJ Division of Revenue and NJ START. 

Changes in telephone numbers, cell numbers, languages, e-mail addresses and/or availability 
may be reported by simply sending an e-mail to the LangSvcs.Mailbox@njcourts.gov. These 
changes do not need to be reported elsewhere. 

 

http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/revenue/busform1.shtml
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/revenue/busform1.shtml
https://www.njstart.gov/bso/
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